
 

June 21, 2010 
 
 

Timco Engineering, Inc.  

849 NW State Road 45  

P.O. Box 370  

Newberry, Florida 32669 

 
FCC ID : H4JUT-4E850 
 

Subject: FCC ID justification letter for expanded frequency range 768-869 MHz  
 
Gentlemen, 

 

You have asked Daniels Electronics for justification to have the 768-869 MHz 
frequency range appear on the face of the FCC Grant of Certification for a 
Class II Permissive Change as part of a Part 90 Certification. The bulk of this 
band is regarded as a normal operating band for Public Safety 
Communications in the United States.  
 
The transmitter shall only be factory programmed for allowable public safety 
frequencies and Daniels Electronics Ltd acknowledges that it is in violation of 
the FCC Rules to program it for any unauthorized frequencies. 
 
Furthermore, Daniels Electronics shall emphasize to the customer that they are 
not to transmit on any frequencies they do not hold a current site license and/or 
end user license for. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Michael J Cyr 

 

 


